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I am writing in support of SB 543. Plastic pollution is a huge environmental and health 

issue. Polystyrene foam is incredibly problematic - the main ingredient styrene poses 

serious health threats, it doesn't biodegrade, and because it floats it travels easily 

from our cities into our oceans.  

 

Please pass this bill prohibiting food vendors from using polystyrene foam in food 

containers. There are plenty of other options for food containers, we need to move 

away completely from single use plastic containers.  


